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Professional Engineers of Oregon Supports this bill.  Can the sponsors clarify if this 

bill is intended to work in conjunction with SB 1567 passed in the 2022 session 

requiring development of remediation plans for fuel and petroleum tanks that may 

leak during major seismic events or is it intended to be a stand alone and unrelated 

program? 

 


